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Dear Participants, Parents, Guardians & Care Givers, 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating our 37th Fishing Has No Boundaries Event, May 17 & 18, 

2024 with you; please help us make this a safe and enjoyable event for everyone.  Enclosed you will 

find the Registration Forms for the 2024 Hayward FHNB event.  Please feel free to make as many 

copies as you need.   

 

Please be sure to fill out the form completely.  For your safety please have a list of medications you 

take and list any allergies you may have for our first aid team in the case of an emergency.  We do 

not need a copy for the office. 

 

If you (our participant) plan on being accompanied by and Attendant or Guest, they must fill out an 

Attendant or Guest form.  To alleviate any confusion, we have included our definitions of Attendant 

or Guest, please choose one: 

 

a. Attendant: person(s) who accompany a participant at all times.  This person is generally 

responsible for seeing to all the participant’s needs on and off the water. 

b. Guest: person(s) who will be transporting the participant to and from the event site and 

is responsible for the participant off the water and/or person(s) who will be attending the 

meals and other on-grounds activities but does not go on the watercraft. 

 

Special requests must be made on your registration form.  This includes any information pertaining 

to fishing with other participants or any certain guide or watercraft.  We will try to honor requests 

whenever possible.  We do have adaptive equipment available on grounds.  We have included a list 

of what is available at this time make sure to ask your guide or a volunteer if you would like to 

borrow a piece of equipment. Also make sure to pack bottles of water to stay hydrated on the boat. 

 

REFUND POLICY – In the unfortunate case that you have to cancel your registration, we are willing 

to issue a refund up to 7 days before the event. 

 

Our insurance requires that every person who participates in the Event in any manner sign a 

Release of All Claims.  Lost and stolen items are not covered, so please put your name on all your 

belongings and do not leave them unattended. 

 

We look forward to a great event!!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenny Overman, Office Manger 
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